
News from St. Albans Lodge #1566 

St. Albans Elks Lodge #1566 held their annual Hoop Shoot at the BFA 

St. Albans Gym on Saturday December 7, 2013.  Elk member Mary 

Brouillette ran the event and reported that we had 45 students 

representing schools throughout the area competing in the event.  A great 

turnout of parents, friends and volunteers made for a great afternoon.  

The competition was very good with a couple of age groups having to 

shoot additional hoops in order to break ties. 

 

A special thanks to the BFA JV Comets Girls Basketball team for helping 

us out. 

Congratulations to all the first place winners!!!  They now move on to 

additional competition in January 2014.  l-r: 12/13 Boys Hunter Choiniere, 

Enosburg; 8/9 Girls Alexandra Brouillette, Swanton; 12/13 Girls Leah Larivee, 

St. Albans Town; 10/11 Girls Kahe Cushing, Fairfield; 8/9 Boys Devyn 

Gleason, Enosburg; 10/11 Boys Logan Piazza, Fairfield  


